
 Whom it may concern, 

 As the owner of Camp Bar, and more specifically Deer Camp located at 1023 N MLK Dr., I 
 am wri�ng this le�er in support of the FPC project proposed in the Deer District.  In 
 general, we feel that any addi�onal draw of patrons and guests to the area is great for 
 the City of Milwaukee, and in par�cular the hospitality sector in the vicinity. 

 We have met with FPC Live as an owner/operator group in the area, and they were very 
 upfront and a�en�ve to all of our ques�ons and concerns.  We support their plans for a 
 secure and safe addi�on to the District.  FPC is a company with a rich history in doing 
 business in many communi�es, and I would expect them to bring the same quality to 
 Milwaukee. 

 We welcome the development of this project, and look forward to the posi�ve impact 
 on the surrounding area. 

 Sincerely, 

 Paul Hackbarth, Owner 


